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5 Cannon Place

London

NW3 1EH

07/03/2018  12:24:032018/0847/P OBJNOT Miles Halford The proposed extension is quite a substantial addition to 2 Cannon Place and would extend 

into a site where development has been successfully resisted over the years , mainly 

because it would result in overdevelopment of a pleasant suburban street.

It will come higher than the street in Cannon Place.

2 Cannon Place is a very substantial building and has already been extended upwards. The 

owners are now seeking to extend sideways, presumably to gain more lateral living. It is not 

unlikely that, if permuission is given to extend at the proposed level, they would wish to 

extend the higher floors too.

The proposed extension will interfere with the outlook from 3, 5 and 7 Cannon Place, all of 

which look on to a substantial green corner of Hampstead.

Christchurch is a major landmark in Hampstead and can be seen all over London. The 

green open space around it, even at low level, adds immensely to the pleasantness of 

Hampstead.

The house has been only intermittently occupied since it changed hands to the present 

owner in June 2016.

We object to the proposed extension and ask the Council to refuse permission
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